
 
 
THE UNIVERSITY RESERVE TRAINING PROGRAMME (URTP) STUDENTS FROM 
THE UNIVERSITY OF PRETORIA (UP) RECRUITED TO JOIN THE URTP 
 
 
Following the recruitment of students from the Engineering Faculty in 2012 by the SA Air 
Force, the SA Army, SA Military Health Service and the Logistics Division will now offer 
students from UP the opportunity to join the ranks of the URTP.  
 
As at other universities, recruitment will take place in terms of the skills requirement of the 
abovementioned Services and Division which will include the following fields of study: 
 

 Economics and Finance 

 Information and Communication Technology 

 Sciences 

 Engineering and the Built Environment 

 Humanities 

 Health Sciences (Medical, Dentistry, Pharmacology and Social Work) 
 
Students interested in serving in the following Formations of the SA Army are also invited 
to attend the recruitment campaign on the campus: 
 

 Artillery 

 Air Defence Artillery 

 Armour 

 Intelligence 

 Signals 
 
An awareness campaign will be launched on the Pretoria campuses of UP during 
February and a presentation on the URTP will be made on 06 March 2013 from 13:30 
– 14:30 in the “Nagraads” venue (Room1-64). The presentation will be repeated at 
14:30 to 15:30. 
 
The awareness and recruitment campaign is executed in close collaboration with the 
Career Office of UP. 
 
Enquiries can be directed to Col Monica Muller at defres@telkomsa.net.  
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